
Public Zoom Invitation

Sedimentation and low flows in Thornton Beck have been a concern of  residents 
in the village of Thornton-le-Dale for several years. In order to understand the 
issue in detail, the Environment Agency commissioned AECOM to undertake an 
independent research study to identify the sources and causes of sedimentation 
and nutrient deposition.

We are now pleased to share the report and its findings with the local community.  
We would also like to hear your views, and will be inviting you to join a number of 
virtual and in-person drop ins when Government restrictions allow. 

Please join us on Monday 5th July from 1300 – 1400 on Zoom to meet some of the 
team and to hear more about the report. 

Join Zoom Meeting:
Meeting ID: 896 4391 3336
Passcode: Please email YorksCorrespondence@environment-agency.gov.uk to 
request a passcode ahead of the meeting. 

If you would like to submit a question in advance of the meeting, or request 
a copy of the report, please email us at YorksCorrespondence@environment-
agency.gov.uk
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